Memo

To: Munster Town Council

From: Chief of Police Stephen Scheckel
Date: May 5, 2025
Re:  Auction of Unit #10

The K9 pool car, a 2011 Ford Crown Victoria, is no longer viable as a working vehicle and has been
taken out of service. This car was donated to the department from the Village of Lansing’s Police
Department. The equipment belonging to the Lansing Police Department has been removed and
returned. We are asking permission to auction this vehicle by a silent bid process.

Recommendation

By motion and voice vote, authorize the Munster Police Department to sell Unit #10 by a silent bid
auction.
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